
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 29, 2022 
 

Item 3, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, as amendment, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on November 29, 2022, 
and the confidential recommendations made public upon Council ratification. 

By approving the recommendations contained in the report of the Deputy City 
Manager, Community Services, dated November 22, 2022. 
 
 
 

3. REGULATION OF LOUNGES / NIGHT CLUBS 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends: 

1) That this matter be deferred to the Council Meeting on 
November 29, 2022; and 

2) That the verbal report of the Deputy City Manager, Legal and 
Administrative Services & City Solicitor, be received. 

Recommendation 

1. THAT a by-law amending Business Licensing By-law 122-2022 in a 
form satisfactory to the City Solicitor be brought forward for 
approval by Council as soon as practicable. 

 


